

The Hill Primary Academy

Tudor Street, Thurnscoe, Rotherham S63 0DS Tel: 01709 892145 www.astreathehill.org Principal: E.Cadman

Tuesday 6th September 2022

Empowering children in a life full of choices

Dear parent/ carer,

Meet the teacher event

On Monday 12th September, you are invited to come into school on collecting your child to meet with your child's class teacher. This is a quick meeting where the class teacher will tell you some important information about the year. This is also an opportunity for you to meet them and ask any questions that you may have about your child's education. If you would like to attend this event then please collect your child as normal at the end of the day; when all children have safely left the building, you will be invited back in. Meetings will take place in each classroom and will last for approximately half an hour.

We know that some of you have more than one child in school and we apologise that we cannot run these events all week, so we recommend that you visit the youngest child's class. Should you have any concerns that you would like to speak to class teacher about then please remember that class teachers can be contacted via Class Dojo, that they are available at the end of the school day and will gladly give you a call back at a time that is convenient, if you phone the school office and request a call back.

Reading books

Your child should come home with a reading book this week matched to their interest and reading ability. It is the school expectation that they read this book to an adult, at home, at least 4 times weekly. Your child reads every day in school as practice makes perfect! This regular reading will really benefit your child by supporting their fluency and developing their confidence in reading. Once you have listened to your child read, please sign their reading log. If they have 4 reads signed they earn points for their class and are entered into a prize draw.

Kind regards,

Emma Cadman Principal